ST MATTHEW & ST VINCENT DE PAUL

Belconnen

SOUTH BELCONNEN PARISH Youth

Ministry

The Third Sunday of Advent - Year B - 13th of December 2020

Saturday 6pm, St Vincent's, Aranda - Sunday 8:30am, St Matthew's Page - Sunday 10am, St Vincent's, Aranda

My Intentions

Before Mass starts, we should think about some of the things that we would like to pray for.
Jesus loves to listen to our prayers and help us in our lives.
Write or draw in the space below some of the people or things that you want to hold close to your heart this
week.

The Gospel The LIGHT shines in

JN 1:6-8. 19-28

As you listen to the Gospel today reflect on what the dal‘kness and

Fr Simon is saying. Try to write some of the words

from the Gospel that stand out to you in the space the dar’knes,ﬂ
below.

has NOT overcome it.
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A Gospel Activity
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The Story

What happened in the Gospel story today?
Can you draw or write a retelling of the story below.

Weekly Challenge

How are you going to prepare yourself for Jesus coming this week?
We challenge you to think about it. Has it changed throughout
Advent?

ear B - 13th of December 2020
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Youth ministry is young people
sharing the messages of God with
other young people. Youth ministry
is fun, relevant and faith filled.

Do you want to get involved in
youth ministry?
Keep an eye out for more
information in the new year.

We would like to thank you

all for your continued support
and prayers for the Youth
Ministry in South Belconnen.

We wish you all a safe and
happy Christmas and New
Year.

- Sarah and Claire




